United States District Court Southern District of California

Pretrial Services Office 101 West Broadway, Suite 505 San Diego, California 92101

Lori A. Garofalo Chief Phone: (619) 557-5738

October 4, 1999

& Jim Wagner

Dear :

I would like to take this opportunity to thank both you and Jim Wagner for providing the *Edged Weapons Training* for our staff here at U.S. Pretrial Services. The information you presented the officers on September 30, 1999 was very informative and relevant to our jobs. I have enclosed several of the program evaluations for your review. You will find that the officers found the program challenging but extremely helpful to them. Thanks again for presenting such a well-designed program and we look forward to working with you again in the future. Should you need to contact me I may be reached at (619)

Please forward your final invoice to the address indicated above.

Sincere

Shiela Adkins,

Supervising U.S. Pretrial Services Officer

